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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 UTTLE ROCK ARKANSAS 72203 (501)371-4000

June 20, 1984
.

SCAN 068410

Mr. Darrell G. Fisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6
Replacement and Requalification
Training Program - Generic Letter 84-14

Gentlemen:

This letter is an acknowledgement to your letter (0CNA058417), dated May 11,
1984, which requested that the next annual FSAR update include the details
or a description of our operator replacement and requali.fication training
program. The next FSAR update, which is due to the NRC by July 22, 1984,
has al eady been sent to the printer. Therefore, this issue will be
addressed in the 1984-85 FSAR update which will be submitted July 22, 1985.

ery truly yours,

'

John R. Marshall
Manager, Licensing
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